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Request: 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 
information: 
 

1. The total number of reports of rats made to the council's pest control service in the 
calendar year 2022. 
 

2. Could you also please provide a breakdown of the rat report figures for each ward 
in the council area in the calendar year 2022. 
 

Response:  
 

1. 210 
 

2. Information not held as the ward is not recorded for pest control reports.  


